
	  

Sayed Aamir Raza, MD 
Danny Vining, PMHNP 
Daniel Jemison, PMHNP 

October 1, 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam,


It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing the closing of my outpatient practice, effective 
October 1, 2024.    It has been a great pleasure providing for your healthcare needs over the 
years, and it is not easy for me to give it up.  We have included a sample of local psychiatry 
offices available to assume your care.  Of course, you may seek medical care from another 
doctor if you like. If you do, I recommend looking for a new physician as soon as possible. Your 
insurance carrier can help you begin your search by giving you the names of doctors in the 
area who are accepting new patients and accept your insurance.   The office here will be 
available to assist you with completion of the necessary release of information forms should 
you desire.   We are available to assist you with your prescription refills for a period of thirty 
days from the October 1, 2024, closing.  Should you have any further questions please contact 
our office.


281-915-2370

281-915-2374

JacksonNeuroscienceCenter@outlook.org

www.jacksonneurosciencecenter.org 


Sample Psychiatrists


Aqeel Hashmi, MD	 	 	 	 	 One Behavioral 

7103 South Peek Road, Ste 100	 	 	 3531 Town Center Blvd., Ste 102 

Richmond, TX 77407	 	 	 	 	 Sugar Land, TX 77479

832-390-0900		 	 	 	 	 713-429-5325


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Sincerely,


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Sayed Aamir Raza, MD

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Psychiatrist 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 6514 Highway 90A 
	 Sugar Land, TX 77498-2120 
	 (281) 915-2370 
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